

## Letter of Appreciation

Mr. Al Eskanazy
Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation
Co-Chairman – aleskanazy@gmail.com

April 7, 2020

Dear Mr. Eskanazy,

I hope that you and yours are well. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your letter and support for the men and women of the Miami Beach Fire Department. On behalf of all personnel in the department, I would like to thank you for your donation of 300 KN95 masks. The masks will surely be utilized by our special COVID-19 team during this very needy time.

Once again, on behalf of the Fire Department staff and myself, I would like to thank you for your generous actions.

Respectfully

Virgil Fernandez

Fire Chief